Class visit Fox Maths Lesson on Friday 3rd May 2024

I had the great pleasure of visiting Fox's class where I saw a high level of engagement and a high level of pride in their work from the students, I got to see the new Library and all the hard work involved in setting it up, this will be a great space for reading.


RE Maths Lesson

I watched a mixed-ability Maths lesson that showcased a high level of teaching and subject knowledge from the class teacher, this was also mentioned in our recent Ofsted inspection. I was able to see the progress from September and how proud they are of their work and achievements. There was excellent use of small group work as well as pupils working independently to further their learning through manipulatives.  

It was also great to see the SATS being done on Friday 13th May 2024. It was nice to see how the pupils I witnessed were a credit to the school and themselves.

I would like to thank everyone for making me so welcome it was lovely to see how grown up they are and how they are all growing into wonderfully mature people.
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